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I wish it to be known that I strongly oppose any reform to the law which will remove the
 act of abortion from the criminal code.
Abortion is in fact, murder.  A human being exists from the moment of conception and any
 attempt to deny this fact is tantamount to being an accessory before, during and after the
 fact- of murder.
Human life is the most precious gift we have.
A better solution to unwanted pregnancies is to totally review the adoption laws and make
 these infants easily available to those parents (a man and a woman) who are unable to
 produce their own.  Please do not use the argument that these may be unsuitable as
 parents- after all the children are about to be murdered anyway- this way at least they will
 be in with a chance.
Thank you for receiving my submission.
Peter Hibbert
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